
Weekly Newsletter - 25/03/22
Dear  Parents and Carers,

It has been another SUPER week here at 
school. There is so much going on and it 
really is noticeable how much progress 
children are making in their learning. They 
have been speaking to many adults about 
their learning and we are very proud of 
how well they are beginning to remember 
their previous learning. A massive thank 
you to all those parents who supported the 
cake sale. In these difficult times it is much 
appreciated. This week we have two 
religious visits to places of worship as part 
of our RE curriculum. Year 6 will also be 
visiting the theatre today to see a 
performance of Marven’s Binoculars.
We understand at the moment things are 
very challenging for families financially. 
Please come and speak to Mrs Clarke to 
see if we can assist you in way. You can 
still support us by making sure that all 
pupils look neat and smart for school. We 
want them to feel proud and ready to learn 
every day. Covid cases are up slightly this 
week, so please continue to be as safe as 
possible. Have a lovely weekend.
Best wishes
Ms Von

Cake Sale

We are really pleased to inform you that we raised a staggering total of £600.12 in 
our cake sale! Thank you to everyone in the school community for your generous 

donations and for joining together to make a difference for the Charterhouse 
charity.  We are looking forward to presenting them with a cheque next week.  

Book Fair
Come and add to your 
home library and visit our 
annual book fair! Open 
from 2pm-2.45pm on the 
bottom floor. Please bring 
change to purchase one of the exciting 
best sellers!

  

Year 5 Mosque Visit

Year 5 pupils had the amazing opportunity to visit the 
London Central Mosque this week, where they learnt all 

about the features of a Mosque and the 5 Pillars of Islam. 
They visited the main prayer hall and discussed how it is 
used and explored why it is decorated the way it is. The 
guide was really impressed with the knowledge that Star 

pupils were able to share during their visit and how 
respectful they were throughout the tour!

Filming
Don’t forget, we have a film crew 
onsite for the day on Tuesday 29th 
March.

Make sure your child is wearing 
the correct school / PE uniform - 
no jewellery and long hair is tied 
back. 

Please be off site by 8:10am on 
that day and contact the office 
staff via phone and email so the 
site is empty for filming. Please 
collect your child and leave the 
premises by 2:15pm as drone 
footage will be filmed.

Clubs will happen as normal.

  

Article 5 says that 
governments must 

respect the rights and 
responsibilities of 

parents and carers to 
provide guidance and 
direction to their child 

as they grow up. Article 
18 states that parents 
share responsibility for 
bringing up their child 

and should always 
consider what is best 

for the child. It also talks 
about government 

support for children and 
parents.

It took us less than a week to organise 
the cake sale and we raised such a huge 
amount of money. This really shows that 
you can do anything that you put your 
mind to Pupil Leaders Aarjav 6R & Jay 
6S. 


